MANAGER’S REPORT

TO: Mayor Tutiakoff
City Council Members

FROM: Chris Hladick, Interim City Manager
William Homka, Acting City Manager

DATE: March 9, 2023

1. CTP: On February 28, 2023 staff submitted a grant application to the state for the Community Transportation
Program (CTP). The application is seeking $3.1 M for safety improvements and other elements identified in
the CBR Corridor Improvement Plan. It also seeks to improve quality of life for processor employees and for
subsistence activities in the general area.

2. Budget: The administration begins departmental budget reviews the week of March 6. Review team consists
of City Manager, Assistant City Manager and the Finance Director.

3. Juneau Lobby Trip: Scheduled for the week of March 13 in Juneau, both Chris Hladick and Bil Homka will
attend along with Mayor Tutiakoff and Council Member Robinson.

4. Brownfield/RAB meeting: Two meetings occurred in Council Chambers on Wednesday March 1. The Planning
Department hosted a kick off meeting for the Brownfield grant and about 20 people were in attendance. Later
that evening the RAB board convened to discuss the FUDS program and organizational matters.



